
 
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

Meeting Cancellation – FloridaWest Economic Development Alliance 

 

Please be advised that the FloridaWest Board Meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 
1:30 p.m. in the first floor Conference Room at CO:LAB, 418 W. Garden Street, Pensacola, FL 32502, has been 
cancelled. 

For more information, please contact FloridaWest at (850) 898-2201 or email pr@floridawesteda.com. 
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